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This in no way will fix the rental issue. In fact this will be very detrimental to it. There will be
no more rentals because all of the landlords will sell their houses. I know I will. I will certainly
not be a landlord under this type of scrutiny. It is once again, total governmental control. 
NO NO NO

Gary Diefenderfer

-- 
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